QANEEZ-E-FATEMAH SUKHRANI
A/3 HERMES DROME, 211/3/1B VIMAN NAGAR
PUNE 411 014
CELL # 9822056782

By Registered A/D
22nd March 2013

To,

Central Public Information Officer,

Or Shri Mukesh Kumar, Assistant Commissioner (P&P),
Ministry of Rural Development,

Room no.378-A, Krishi Bhavan

Dr. Rajendra Prasad Road,

New Delhi 110 001

Sub + Letter ref no. J-1602/01/2013-NSAP dated 15 March 2013

Sir,

I am writing back to you after receiving the above referred letter from Mr. Rama Varma K, Under
Secretary (NSAP) & CPIO in reply to my query dated 9™ March 2013 under RTI.

It is right that point no. 6 refers to NSAP Division and thank you very much for such a well detailed and
comprehensive response from Mr. Rama Varma K.

However, I still await replies under point nos. 1 to 5 and no. 8 from CPIO, Ministry of Rural
Development as the questions with reference to UIDAI, Aaadhar & NIAI Bill are posed in relation to
your Ministry.

Also please do take note to communicate by email : ganeez.sukhrani@gmail.com the amount and
mode of payment that I must complete for you to send the required response to me. Please include the

charges by speed post or registered post only.

However, if I do not receive a reply latest within 30 days of 15.03.2013 which is the date you have
received my RTI, then I will assume that the Government of India and / or Planning Commission has
not communicated with your Ministry on the UIDAI scheme in any way.

And as such your Ministry will not impose this requirement / or the lack of it on any individual
belonging to the BPL category now and henceforth.

Thank you.
Yours faithfully,

Lewr s Aubpraec -
éweebe- atemah Sukhrani



